
Monday:  
Tuesday:  Transition 9-11am
                      
Wednesday:  Canteen Orders Due
                           Play to Learn 9.30-10.30am
                           
 Thursday:  Cross Country Practice
Friday:  
                 Merit Assembly 9am
                 Canteen
                 School Library
                 NRL Skills

                  
                        
              
      

     

Hard to believe we have yet again seen localised flooding impacting on our
community. Thank you to all our families for your understanding and
communication during this time. We understand and appreciate the impact the
disruption has on students, all classroom teachers take this into consideration
when planning classroom learning programs and making adjustments. 

If there is anything you would like your child’s teacher to be aware of, please speak
with them. This week we have a wonderful opportunity for all families to touch base
with teachers, through our Term 1 Parent, Teacher and Student meetings. These
meetings enable for open communication, planning of term 2 goals and discussion
of term 1 goals. These meetings will be held on Thursday 3rd of April, bookings area
available through School Bytes. 

Play to Learn: Will continue on Wednesday mornings from 9.30-10.30 am.  It is
wonderful to see younger children building confidence and relationships with the
staff and other students. If you know of anyone who would be interested in joining,
please share the flyer at the end of the newsletter. Please note any adult attending
is asked to sign in at the office, using the QR code or our school concierge device. 

Transition: Transition to Kindergarten will commence on Tuesday 1st of April,
starting at 9am-11am. This is the beginning of our Transition days, these days will
slowly increase as we progress through the year. Please see attached flyer to share
with anyone who may be interested. 
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Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews: Towards the end of each term, we offer
parent/teacher/student meetings for all our families to keep informed on your
child’s progress at school and to set learning goals for the following term. We
encourage all parents to take this opportunity, it is a great way to for students to
see the connection between home and school and the support they have. During
these check-ins, we will have discussions around student strengths and areas for
improvement.

We will hold these meetings on Thursday April 3rd from 9.30am-3.30pm. 

To make a booking:

Go to School Bytes dashboard and select “Interviews” under the Quick links tab.
Click on the drop down arrows and select your preferred time/s.

If you need assistance please speak to staff. 

 

Emergency Drills: Each term we will be practicing
one of our Emergency Drills. If you hear our bells,
please know that if it is an actual emergency we
will be communicating this with you. Our first
drill will be held tomorrow afternoon.



The P&C will be running our Easter Raffle again this year, this is one of
our annual fundraisers. The Raffle will be drawn on Thursday 10th of
April at our Easter Hat Parade/Hunt. We are asking for donations that
are suitable to go towards this fundraiser, any donation is
appreciated, as items will be combined to make a variety of different
sized prizes. These can include, Easter Eggs/chocolates, Easter Crafts,
Soft Toys. We thank you for the support. 







Thursday 10th of April




